
 
  

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

ADDENDUM 1 
16-0024 

VIDEO SURVEILLANCE SYSTEM 
 

 
March 10, 2016 
 
The following is to ensure that vendors have complete information prior to submitting a bid.  Here are some clarifications 
regarding the bid for the Video Surveillance System. 
 
Questions and/or statements of clarification are in bold font, and answers to specific questions are italicized. 
 

1. There are 2 spaces in the basement common areas that are not shaded in on the layout. A short hall way near 
the southwest corner and the hall space in the north section near the elevator where there is a partial wall 
division in the room.  
No coverage will be necessary at these two locations. 

 
2. The courtyard is not marked for an area of wanted coverage; however it was discussed in the walk through that 

the gate that exits the courtyard needed to be included. 
The gate that exits the courtyard as well as the entire perimeter of the courtyard must be included in the coverage. 

 
3. Will the county be supplying rack space? 

The intent would be to use the existing rack space located in the closet on the main floor.  There is enough 
capacity to accommodate this new system. 

 
4. Is there an existing path for cabling (conduit or raceway) between floors or will the contractor be expected 

to provide these? 
Yes, there is an existing path between the main floor and basement. 

 
5. The County has specified hard drive storage; do you have an expected amount of video retention? 

Yes, two weeks. 
 
6. Is plenum cabling required? 

Yes, plenum cabling is required.  
 
 
 
 
 
CONTIUED ON NEXT PAGE 
 

     SEDGWICK COUNTY, KANSAS 
DIVISION OF FINANCE 
Purchasing Department 

Joseph Thomas, Purchasing Director 
525 N. Main, Suite 823 ~ Wichita, KS  67203 

Phone: 316 660-7255    Fax: 316 383-7055 
       http://sedgwickcounty.org/finance/purchasing.asp 
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Firms interested in submitting a bid, must respond with complete information and deliver on or before  
1:45 p.m. CDT Tuesday March 15. Late bids will not be accepted and will not receive consideration  
for final award. 
 
“PLEASE ACKNOWLEDGE RECEIPT OF THIS ADDENDUM ON THE BID RESPONSE PAGE.” 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Kimberly Evans 
Purchasing Agent 
Kimberly.J.Evans@sedgwick.gov  
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